
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David, 

Alastair Richards 
01 October 201 O 11 :32 
david_mackay@­
FW: ETN 

For information, I spoke to Tony earlier as suggested. 

Regards, 

Alastair 

From: Anthony Rush [­
Sent: 01 October 2010 11:25 
To: Jesus.esnaula@caf.net; antonio.campus@caf.net 
Cc: Jim Molyneux; Richard Jeffrey; Alastair Richards 
Subject: ETN 

Jesus/ Antonio 

It was a great pleasure to meet you yesterday and very good of you to come to London at such short notice. 
thought we were able to discuss the problems dispassionately and as a consequence I am hopeful good will emerge. 

I am sure that you realise that we are not embarked on some Machiavellian plan to destroy the Consortium or to 
terminate the lnfraco Contract without proper cause. Moreover, I think you understand that the repeated refusal 
by BSC to accept the work we have done with Ed Kitzman destroys the credibility of pragmatists and that we are 
now reaching a point where politics will take over. 

We understand that Mr. Enenkel is meeting his team on Monday to decide on next steps. Scotland is a small place 
and we are also aware of "urgent" meetings being called by Bilfinger with their sub-contractors. 

I can also tell you that not only do we think your wise counsel with your consortium partners would be helpful I can 
tell you that Ed Kitzman thinks it would be - before Monday. 

We look forward to hearing from you about meeting at the end of next week. 

Anthony 
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